On Friday the 21st of May our class went to Drum Castle.  We all were excited.  When we got to school we all lined up.  My partner on the bus was Robert.  We got on the bus and off we went.  It took us 2 hours on the bus because there was a lot of traffic!!  Me and Robert shared my DSI XL. When we got to Drum Castle we all went to the adventure playground.  Then we went to the castle and we got to see all the weapons.  Unfortunately we didn’t get to go in the dungeon because of the annoying bats.  But at least we got to go up the amazing tower.  It was quite high but we went up.  There was a fake skull then we had lunch.  And then we got back to school.  If you have a chance to go I would take it.

By Cameron

